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Food Link, Colshaw Sadly, the need continues. Could you help to donate food? We are very grateful to receive 

the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, 

soups, beans, tuna, fruit, veg, meat, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of church. 

St Teresa’s Car Park Please display your pass at all times in the car park, and please ensure that the barrier is 

closed after entering or leaving the car park to minimise abusive parking. Please also adhere to the terms of 

using the car park. 

Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are 

there. Do not forget to let him know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 
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Parish Priest Fr. Anthony Cogliolo 
Deacon Rev. Michael Cafferata 
Telephone 01625-523-584 
Email sacredwil@gmail.com 
Office 01625-533-268 
Website www.stteresawilmslow.org 
 

Child & Vulnerable Cecilia Tinsley – 01625-521-520 
Person Protection Officer 
 

SVP Wilmslow President Tom Thistleton – 07803-745-027 

 

20th August 2017 – The Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 
Saturday 19th 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

Sunday 20th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 20th 10.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Monday 21st 9.30 am  Intentions of John Henesy 

Tuesday 22nd 10.30 am  Requiem Mass for Mary Inez Quiligotti 

Wednesday 23rd 9.30 am  Betty Fish 

Thursday 24th 9.30 am  Frances Johnson 

Friday 25th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Saturday 26th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Saturday 26th 6.30 pm  The Parishioners 

Sunday 27th 9.00 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 27th 10.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

 
Confessions: Saturdays: 10.15 – 11.00 am  
   



Confirmation 2018 
There will be a programme of preparation for the Sacrament of Confirmation beginning 

in the Autumn. Details will be published in due course. 

 

 

 

MEDAIILE TRUST 

There will an appeal to support the work of the Medaille Trust during the weekend of 

16/17 September. This organisation works to counter slavery in this country, which, 

disconcertingly, is widespread. 

 

 

 

Fashion Show – Wednesday 4th October 2017 – Parish Hall 

There will be a fashion show in October in the hall to help raise funds towards the cost 

of the crib. Further details will follow. 

 

 

 

Please be aware: 

If you are asked by a stranger to give money, the very strong advice is to refuse. If an 

approach is made within church property the advice is the same, but to advise the clergy 

about what is going on.  From time to time we have had people seeking to take 

advantage of your charity. 

 

 

 

Bishop’s Initiative ‘Our Mission Together’ 

The Bishop has identified three major areas of need with in the diocese, namely the 

need to fund vocations, the need to fund and develop social work in the diocese and 

need to make financial and social provision for retired priests. There will be an invitation 

to address these matters early in the Autumn. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish Visit to Shrewsbury Cathedral – Thursday 24th August 2017 

Please note there are still a few places left on the parish visit to the cathedral. The coach 

will leave no later than 10.10 am in time for mass at the Cathedral at 12.15 pm. 

Refreshments will be available in the new tea room at the Cathedral at the individual’s 

cost. 

To book your place please sign up on the sheet at the back of church and send a non-

returnable deposit of £16 to cover travel to Gerald Ramsden. 

 

 

Father Marianus Retirement 

Father Marianus, who looked after the parish so effectively during the illness of Father 

Kevin in 2005 and in the interregnum following Father Kevin's death has been unwell of 

late. He is retiring from his parish in Marple and will be returning to India early in 

September. We send him our thanks and good wishes and assure him of our prayers. 

 

 

The Catholic Printing Company of Farnworth:  

Job Vacancy: Office Administrator 

The Catholic Printing Company of Farnworth has been servicing the catholic church for 

almost 100 years. Our professional and friendly team provide an extensive range of 

liturgical products to our customers across the whole of the UK. 

Hours: 9am – 5pm; Full time position or part-time job share considered 

Location: Hurdsfield Industrial Estate, Macclesfield 

 

Please email your CV and covering letter to Nigel Reeves at nigel@catholicprint.co.uk 

Please see poster at the back of church for further details.  

 

 

Lourdes Hospitality AGM 

The AGM of the Shrewsbury Diocese Lourdes' Hospitality will be held at 2pm on Sunday 

17th September at St Wilfrid's Parish Centre, Wilton Street, Northwich, CW9 

5NP.  Please note the date, as this is different from the one originally agreed at last year's 

AGM.  All members of the Hospitality are invited to attend. Please spread the word to 

members of the Hospitality not residing within the Diocese.  Should you have any 

queries, please contact Kath Emsley, Secretary to the Hospitality, at 

kathemsley@gmail.com 
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